
 
 

    

     

             

 
2730 Highway 3 | Oldcastle, ON | N0R 1L0 
Direct: 519-737-9811 | Fax:  519-737-9755 
 

 

 

February 16, 2024 

 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 

Re:  Deferral Account Request 
 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
Please find enclosed Essex Powerlines Corporation’s (“EPLC”) Application seeking Ontario Energy Board 
(“OEB”) approval to establish a new deferral account. 
 
A complete application was submitted February 16, 2024 via the OEB web portal.   
 
I will act as the primary contact for this application.  I can be contacted via telephone at (519) 737-9811 

x163 or via email at gflood@essexpowerlines.ca.   
 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us anytime. 
 

Regards, 

 

[Original Signed By] 

 

 
Grace Flood, CPA, CA 
Director of Finance and Regulatory Affairs 
Essex Powerlines Corporation 
 

Cc: Joe Barile, Vice President of Regulatory and Corporate Affairs, Essex Powerlines Corporation 
 Wasi Mohammed, Manager of Regulatory Affairs, Essex Powerlines Corporation 
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